Date: Tue, 20 Jul 2010 22:56:18 -0400

From: roko@ I NN

To: genjo@I; james.streit @I, scican_ ol
cphelan@ N, joedwIC N,

cjbaldini@ NN ; andy NG sochC G

Subject: consensus

Dear Board Members,

I want to make something clear, since everything was so rushed as our
phone-allowance was running out.

I do not agree with asking Roshi to take a leave of absence at this
time. I want to hear what he has in mind, and what his response is to
our concerns about legal issues.

The only consensus I feel I can join is that we are seeking professional
help to deal with these serious concerns.

Then I want to hear what a lawyer says.

Then I want to meet with Roshi Aug. 9-10 to speak about the future of
DBZ and Shobo-ji.

I want to have a conference call with the FaithTrust Institute at some
point in August. After they have had a chance to look into everything
and weigh what is said in various conversations, they will make some
recommendations, at which point we can come to decisions about what
might come next.

I do not think Roshi's continuing to teach his current students, who
know what has transpired and still wish to be his students, constitutes
any threat to ZSS or to us.

I realize that most if not all of you disagree with me, but this is my
considered opinion, and I ask you to respect it.

gassho,

shinge



